
Elligiblity spectacles program for Aboriginal peopleElligiblity spectacles program for Aboriginal peopleElligiblity spectacles program for Aboriginal peopleElligiblity spectacles program for Aboriginal people ....

Brian LaylandBrian LaylandBrian LaylandBrian Layland         to:
NSW Aboriginal Eye Health Workers, 
NSW Aboriginal program Optometrists

01/09/2014 04:47 PM

Cc:
sbailey, Colina Waddell, Elizabeth Louwdyk, Amanda Davis, 

Yvette Waddell

History: This message has been forwarded.

Dear All,
As of today   ,01/09/14,   it will be necessary for the Application for spectacles form  to indicate just  
what type of Centrelink benefit the applicant  tells you they  are receiving ; as a result the eye health 
worker (or somebody) will need to ask and to tick the appropriate box on the application form. Should 
it be different to those listed  the word OTHER  should be written in beneath the boxes.
At this time it is proposed that this requirement will apply until  31/12/14. 

Any  questions  please phone me          (anytime)    on 0417 223 162
Best wishes,
Brian
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